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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 12.11.2004

The IWA notifies the CREATION of A FORESTRY SCHOOL (reg. - code 70002443) with the address to
be set up, the municipality of Palamuse, the district of Jõgeva, has submitted an application for
authorisation to use a hunting area. The hunting area is situated in the municipalities of Palamuse, the
island and Tabivere. The Luua Metsanduskool will involve 41 hunters in the exploitation of the hunting
ground. The application is available in the environmental Service of Jõgland, Gardening 2, Jõgeva, Tel
776 2414. Proposals and observations to be submitted to the WAA in writing or by e-mail to the
by 15 December 2004 at the kkt@jogeva.envir.ee address.


